
ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 
 

 

 The First and Second Year Higher Secondary Examinations have concluded on 

22/03/2014. I am happy to note that the examinations were conducted very smoothly 

and fairly. 

 At this moment, I wish to place on record my whole hearted and sincere 

gratitude to all staff members of this Directorate who were directly or indirectly 

involved in the examination process, the Regional Deputy Directors, the District Co-

ordinators, all Higher Secondary School Principals, the Higher Secondary School 

Teachers and the Lab Assistants who put in their hard labour for the smooth and fair 

conduct of the examinations. 

 The timely preparation of numerous softwares, their maintenance and 

monitoring by the team of computer Science teachers and the staff of NIC entrusted 

with the same made the whole examination process simple and accurate. Had it not 

been for their strenuous efforts, the conduct of examination would not have been so 

fair, transparent and smooth.  

 I also express my sincere thanks to the DPI and the Regional Offices under the 

DPI for lending me support and co-operation throughout the period. 

 I must thank Sri.K.N.Satheesh.I.A.S, Director, Higher Secondary Education for 

all the learned and experienced advice that helped me a lot in the conduct of 

examination. I would like to extent my special thanks to Sri.Keshvendra Kumar I.A.S, 

former Director, Higher Secondary Education for his time and careful attention to 

detail. 

 Last, but certainly not the least I must acknowledge with deep thanks  the co-

operation extended by the Director, Vocational Higher Secondary Education and the 

Secretary, Board of Vocational Higher Secondary Examination. 

 Thanking You, 
 

Sd/- 
DR.K.MOHANA KUMAR 

JOINT DIRECTOR (EXAMINATIONS) 
& 

SECRETARY 
BOARD OF HIGHER SECONDARY 

EXAMINATIONS (KERALA) 
Thiruvananthapuram 
26/03/2014 


